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Hardware Update 
XT50 Series panels are now being manufactured with updated Level M hardware.  The updated hardware 
will begin shipping as current stock is depleted which is estimated to occur during July 2015 depending 
on sales volume of specific models.  

Updated Hardware 

Remote Update 

The XT50 now has expanded memory to support remote firmware update. This new version can be 
identified by the Level M marking on the left side of the PCB.  

XT50 Level M hardware will ship with Version 123 software to complement the operation of the enhanced 
hardware. Remote Link Version 1.75 (7/8/15) is required to support the remote firmware update. See 
Remote Link Feature Update TU-0798 for more information. 

XT50 PCB hardware prior to Level M cannot be updated to this new level. 
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